


Nobles County does not support Zephyr requesting the MPUC remove references to the Nobles 
County setbacks from the project's state site permit entirely. 

Aaron Holmbeck, Nobles County Public Works Director, respectfully requests that a Road Agreement 
and Decommission Plan, including written financial security for Nobles County, be completed prior to 
the beginning of construction in calendar year 2022. 

s inl� <t-1.e"{\. ()A..,v., J---,,,_,__ d.J'-
Kathy Henderschiedt 
Nobles County Planning and Zoning Administrator 

Cc: Jamie McAllister, MN Dept. Commerce 


